
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE Timetable 
 

 

Message from the Head 

Dear Parents and Carers 

A very warm welcome to this new academic year! We all hope that you have had a wonderful summer holiday.  It 
was really lovely seeing many of you on the gate this morning and finding out about your wonderful adventures. 
We have enjoyed seeing the children in their new classes, eager to start and learn about all the interesting and 
varied learning opportunities we have planned throughout the year. 
 
Below we have provided some key reminders for your start of term, including the PE timetable, swimming 
information and dates for ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions that are taking place over the coming weeks that we hope 
you will be able to attend. 
 
 
Best wishes 
Mrs Morris 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

04 September 2023 

 
 Meet the Teacher 
We will be holding the Meet the Teacher events in person in the respective year group classrooms. The meetings will 
take place at 14:30 and the dates are as follows. The children will be taken outside whilst you have an opportunity to 
meet the teachers and find out about the year ahead. We hope you can make the times below pertinent to your 
child/ren. We will ensure that we share the Power Point with families in case you are not able to make the session. 
Monday 11 September - Year Four 
Wednesday 13 September - Year Two  
Thursday 14 September - Year One  
Thursday 14 September - Year Six 
Monday 18 September - Year Three 
Wednesday 20 September - Year Five 
 

 

 

PE Tops 
Thank you for your patience whilst we await more information 
on the delivery dates for our new PE tops. We are in 
communication with Keywear and will update you as soon as 
possible. 
 



 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We’ve had a lovely start to the term with plenty of interesting activities including: learning about the Zones of Regulation 

(more information to follow during the Meet the Teacher events); reading (while making the most of the sunshine!) and 

using the school grounds for drama activities. Please see below for a few photos of today. 

  

 


